
From: Josephine Ward [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 28 February 2014 17:13
To: Lorraine Cordell
Subject: RE: Regina v. Simon Cordell
Hi Lorraine

Nothing from CPS so will be asking for case to be listed on Tuesday. I sent you what I received from the insurance company. 
Three claims. Have forwarded to CPS and court and stated we are entitled to earlier crime reports etc.

Have a nice weekend

Regards

Josephine

From: Lorraine Cordell Sent: 28/02/2014 15:39 To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'
Subject: RE: Regina v. Simon Cordell

Hi Josey

Has there been any update from the crown as of yet? Simon is really not good and I am getting more and more worried about him.

Lorraine

545


